
 

 

September 27, 2007 
DO-07-037 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Designated Agency Ethics Officials and Inspectors 
General  

FROM: Robert I. Cusick  
  Director 

SUBJECT: Online Ethics Training on Government Contractors 

 The Office of Government Ethics (OGE) has created an 
online course called “Working with Contractors:  What You 
Need to Know.”   The course is an interactive web-based 
training module that is designed as an introduction to some 
of the most common ethics questions that Government 
employees might encounter when working with contractor 
employees.  It particularly may be useful for Government 
employees who work closely with employees of Government 
contractors who are situated in a Government Facility. 
 
 This new course complements the “Interacting with 
Government Employees for Contractors” course that OGE 
published in June of this year.  That earlier course is 
designed for contractor employees who work closely with 
Government officials.  Both courses cover the same basic 
information, but each is geared to a different audience. 
 
 The new course may be found on OGE’s website under 
“Computer and Web-based Training":  
 
http://www.usoge.gov/pages/comp_web_trng/comp_web_trng_pg2.html#ogewrkc
tr_07 
 
 Please send any comments on the training to: 
specialprojects@oge.gov.  
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